
Lunchtime Presentation on 
Road to Zero
 Jo Gould and Bryan Sherritt (Ministry of Transport) 

Jo Gould (Principal Adviser –Safety and Mobility) and Bryan Sherritt (Director – Road to Zero) from the Ministry of Transport will present on Road to Zero and the work to date. There will be an opportunity for questions at the end of the presentation.
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Date:	Friday 17 June 2022  
Time: 	1:00pm – 1:30pm Informal lunch
1:30pm – 2:30pm Presentation and Discussion 
Place: 	Ministry of Transport, 3 Queens Wharf and on Zoom 
For lunch and presentation in person - Please RSVP to: michelle.mccormick@nzta.govt.nz  by 5pm Wednesday 15 June.
For Zoom presentation only – please register on this link: https://nzta-govt-nz.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_KxbunS6hQ0qUv7mYmIMEXQ
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